
WINTER 2019 

 

Enrichment Activities: 

2/4: Ninja Cat Studio 

2/11: The Nature of Things 
2/12: TBD 

2/15: Coach Chris 

 

Contact Info: 

Www.lakelandchildrens.com 

528-4846  

Liz Gilberg 

 Site Supervisor 

 

 

 

Remember we have a 1/2 day 
of school on 2/12!  If you plan 
on sending your child please 
send a peanut free  lunch, we 
will provide a snack and the 
fun!  

Surcharge may apply. 

Lakeland Children’s 
Center @ VCES 

 

 

The entire staff at the Van Cort Children’s Center 
would like to wish all our children and families a 
VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR!  We hope all had a won-
derful and restful holiday break.   

The New Year is flying by.  Coach Chris stopped by 
to get us moving with his invigorating and fun games.  
Miss Serena and Miss Donna organized and imple-
mented a colorful holiday ornament craft, I hope you 
all enjoyed them, all of the ornaments were quite im-
pressive!  The children and staff completed a 250 jig-
saw puzzle.  It truly was a group effort.  

January is a short but busy month at the Children’s 
Center.  We have had another visit from Ninja-Cat 
Art Studio.  This time around the children decorated 
cookies with pastel colored icing.  They were almost 
too beautiful to eat.  Brad from Paper Heart Pup-
pets returned.  This visit the children made puppets 
from construction paper.  It was wonderful to see all 
the amazing creative puppets the children made.  To-
wards the end of the month, Michelle will be back to 
entice the children with a lovely jewelry creation.   

We would like to thank Michelle and Sammy Koski 
for their generous donation of “Shop-Kins” to our 
center.  They are a HUGE hit!  Thank you for think-
ing of us! 

All though the days are getting longer we are still in 
the grip of old man winter.  A gentle reminder, please 
familiarize your children and yourselves with the 
LCC inclement weather policy.  There are copies by 
the Sign-Out sheet.  

One other “housekeeping” note regarding our Drop 
In Policy.  The LCC requires 24 hour notice if you 
would like your child to “Drop-In” for a given day.   
We understand life gets hectic and frantic and some-
times you don’t have 24 hours to notify us.  Usually 
we can accommodate your child on short notice.  But 
please do not inform the school or your child’s teach-
er until you have received confirmation from the 
LCC that we can accept your child for that day.   


